
Bishop Pike Trust Fund 

 
The Bishop Pike Trust Fund was established during the late 1980s in memory of Bishop Victor 
Pike, Bishop of Sherborne from 1959 to 1976, who was a much-loved figure in our Diocese. 
 
The Trust started with 100s of donations from those who had known him. The income from this 
capital is used to make small grants, from £100 up to £600, to the children of stipendiary and non-
stipendiary clergy, for a wide range of educational projects and other worthwhile activities 
connected with school and college and in the immediate post-school period, outside of main school 
and university fees. 
 
For example, it can help with the cost of music lessons, sporting activities or field trips for children 
and young adults of school age and above. The Trust also makes contributions to worthwhile gap-
year projects, and helps with the cost of books as well as IT equipment when students go to 
college. 
 
Administered by our Diocesan Board of Education, the Trust is particularly concerned with the 
assistance of hard-pressed clergy in our Diocese. 
 
For an application form, visit www.salisbury.anglican.org and search for “Bishop Pike”, ring 
Chelsea Sowden on 01722 744538, or email chelsea.sowden@salisbury.anglican.org.  
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